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We hope you had a lovely weekend! 

I want to reassure you that we are doing everything we can in school to keep your children safe 

from the new Covid variant. As you know we have remained in class groups since September but all 

staff are now wearing masks again (when in corridors and collecting children from transport) in line 

with government guidance. 

Sadly, this means we are no longer inviting parents/visitors into school. Although Boris says       

Nativities and performances can go ahead, as a school for children who are very vulnerable, we 

have decided we will not be having additional adults in school due to the increased risks for our 

children. 

I hope you understand why we have made this difficult decision and support us in this. I can assure 

you that we will do all we can as a staff team to ensure your children enjoy activities in their    

classes in the build up to Christmas. 

If you would like to share anything on the newsletter, you can send photos etc. to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th December -  Santa Dash Day. This will take place on the running track. Children may wish to bring Santa 

hats if they like. 

Monday 13th December - Christingle Service with a live Brass Band (who will be socially distanced from your children) 

Tuesday 14th December - Christmas Dinner for those children on school dinners. All children will make a Christmas hat 

and placemat.                                                                                                                   

 

 

Friday 17th December - Christmas Jumper Day or the children can just come in clothes of their choice. You do not have 

to bring in any monetary donation.  

  

 

Wednesday 15th December - Christmas Party Day, your children can come in party clothes if they wish.                



Aisling’s Class - Henry 

Samantha’s Class - Stanley 

Laura’s Class - Lucy 

Libby’s Class– Shayaan 

Rebecca’s Class - Samuel 

Danielle’s Class - Marcus 

Julie’s Class - Isaiah 

   Connor’s Class - Argaudas 

Alison’s Class -  Jensen 

Jack’s Class -  Reuben 

 

 

   

  

 

Children - Lucy and Haroon 

      

               Staff  -    Sophie 

 

Julie is our staff member of the week for    

always going above and beyond for our    

children and staff team. She rarely takes her 

break, never complains and we could not 

manage without her. She is an amazing lady 

with a big heart. 

Well Done Julie! 

100 CLUB  
December Winners! 

32 

62 
Prize  £150 

 Karen Smith 

Prize  £50 

 Connor Moffatt 

Congratulations to 

both of our winners! 

 

  

Georgia  is our staff member of the week for 

always working so hard in class.. She is    

always dedicated and goes above and beyond 

for all  the children and staff. We would be 

lost without her. 

Well Done Georgia! 

 

We are very proud of Reuben 

for trying new foods both at 

home and at school. 

Well Done Reuben! 

We were delighted to receive a recording of         

Zakariyya singing ‘hasbi rabbi’ (Islamic nasheed) at 

home.  Such a beautiful singing voice! 

Well Done Zakariyya, we are so proud of you! 

Holly Grove Heroes 

Have a Great Week! 


